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Cindy Schlenker Davies, VP of Member Resources 

This month I would like to high light a Member Resource you may not be 

aware of. There are several NEAFCS members who have volunteered to 

be External Reviewers for promotion and tenure documents as well as 

publication reviews.  

Roxie Dinstel, a life member from Alaska CES, has been the lead on our 

External Reviewers effort for many years. Roxie is working with Will 

Ferguson to make sure our list is current.   

If you could benefit from this member’s resource, or would like to be a reviewer, we would love 

to hear from you! On the NEAFCS website go to Member Resources and click on the External 

Reviewers link. 

There are times in all of our careers we could use an extra set of eyes reviewing our 

professional document. I hope many of you will take this opportunity. Thank you to all our 

members who have served as reviewers; we appreciate your expertise! 
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